
 
 
Date: October 8, 2014 

 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 
 
 
 
RE: ASU 2014 Annual Request for Qualifications for Facility-Related Professional Services 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) No. ASU 2014 Tri-U ARQ 
Total pages this addendum:  One (1) 

 
 
 

The ASU 2014 Annual RFQ is being put on temporary hold and the Pre- 
submittal meeting is going to be rescheduled. A notification will be sent out to all 
participants as soon as a new date has been confirmed. 

 
We will not grant access to the site until after the Pre-submittal meeting. If you 

have submitted an email address for Authentication, it will not be processed until after the Pre- 
submittal meeting as stated in the RFQ and as stated in the original email announcing the 
RFQ. 

All other specifications, terms and conditions of the solicitation shall remain unchanged. 
 
 
Note: Please acknowledge your firms' receipt of this addendum in your bid on the Addendum Acknowledgement 

page. 
 
 
 

Bettye J. Williams  
Bettye Williams 
Associate Director 
Purchasing and Business Services 
Phone: 480-965-9161 

 
cc: ASU 2014 Tri-U ARQ 
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